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VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

December 5, 2016

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 16-693
Reply Brief

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket please find one original and six copies of the
New England Power Generators Association’s Reply Brief.

Please contact my office should you have any questions regarding this letter or its enclosure.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

G1ALJ c3 &*f
Richard A. Kanoff

Enclosure

cc: Service List in DE 16-693


